
BAS CLUB MEETING - Minutes
Online meeting via Zoom
May 8, 2024

The online Zoom meeting was called to order at 6:32 pm by President Greg Cooper. There were 9 
members in attendance.

Officer Reports:
No Secretary Report.

Membership chairman Bill Mansfield reported that we have 73 members at this point, vs 69 last year.

There are 28 float fly members. 

Dean Ehn reported on the state of the treasury.

Webmaster Mike Gulizia noted that the modernization of the website is still a work in progress.

Old Business:
Greg reported that he is asking the City to help with coordination of weed spraying, given the difficulty
of communication with the vendor.   Regina has a weed spraying requirements sheet that Greg will 
forward to the vendor, Weed Wranglers.  He is just waiting for them to confirm a scheduled date for 
spraying.

The work party went well.  The solar cells are fixed and we believe they are correctly charging the 
battery.  The boat is anchored to the concrete.  The flight station barrel is replaced and carpet has been 
stapled to the top.  There was also some general clean up completed.  Thanks to everyone who helped, 
and for the tools and equipment provided.  It was a good job.

Greg mentioned that he needs to follow up with the organizers of the Longmont Airport Airshow on 
September 14th.  So, there are no updates at this time.

New Business:
None.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 pm

Respectfully submitted,
Mike Gulizia, Webmaster


